Public Service Association of New South Wales

General Secretary: Anne Gardiner * President: Sue Walsh

160 Clarence Street, Sydney

GPO Box 3365, Sydney NSW 2001

Telephone:

1300 772 679

Facsimile: E-mail:

02 9262 1623 psa@psa.asn.au

Internet: ABN:

www.psa.asn.au 83 717 214 309

In reply please quote: A14/1162:AJ:mb



Mr David Hale Committee Manager Public Accounts Committee Parliament House Macquarie Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mr Hale,

Re: Inquiry into Tenancy Management Services in Social Housing

The Association welcomes the opportunity to participate in this inquiry. As the union that represents employees in Housing NSW, we are proud to advocate their views in relation to the future of the services they provide to people in need in New South Wales.

The Association supports the effective collaboration of the Public and Community Housing sectors. As contained in our submission however, we warn against a view that sees the role of the Community sector as being primarily to replace the public provision of tenancy management services. It is our view that this is neither in the interests of those employed in Housing NSW, nor those people who rely upon their work, that existing tenancy management services be outsourced.

We would welcome the opportunity to provide further evidence to the Committee in any hearing called in this inquiry.

Yours faithfully.

Ahne Gardiner General Secretary

August 2014